

74500 Burk Street, Armada, Michigan 48005 • (586) 784-2112 • FAX: (586) 784-4268

December 22, 2021

Dear Armada Area School Families,

In an effort to keep our families informed, we have the final COVID-19 data for 2021. We averaged 1.7 student cases of COVID-19 per school day in the district as 131 students (out of 1,877 or 6.98%) tested positive for COVID-19 during our 76 school days. Also, we had 34 district staff members test positive for COVID-19 during the school year.

This has been a challenging, but very successful school year so far. I want to thank parents, students, and staff for doing your part to keep everyone safe. I wish you happy holidays and look forward to seeing everyone in 2022.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Musary, Ed.S.

Michael A. Musery